

Addison Police Department



November 4, 2024

Chairman Greg Schwarze Emergency Telephone System Board 421 N. County Farm Road Wheaton, IL 60187

Chairman Schwarze:

Please accept this correspondence as a formal request from my office to appoint Deputy Chief Craig Jansen from the Tri-State Fire Protection District to the Policy Advisory Committee (PAC) as an Addison Consolidated Dispatch Center (ACDC) representative. Deputy Chief Jansen will be replacing Chief Patrick Johl, a current member of PAC. Chief Johl will be appointed to the Emergency Telephone System Board, replacing Chief Erik Kramer, and Chief Johl's last PAC meeting was on November 4, 2024.

If you need further information, please don't hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Roy Selvik Chief of Police

